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Dear Parents 

As you will be already aware, this week we have had a long-awaited visit from Ofsted.   

We were thrilled to have the opportunity to showcase the amazing work that our staff, 

children and the wider community carry out in order to create a school we are all 

extremely proud of.  

 

Thank you to the staff who have worked so hard over the last two days and supported 

me in my first Ofsted as a Headteacher.  I was proud to see everyone sharing their 

expertise with the inspectors.  Thank you to Governors who supported school at short 

notice and were able to share their passion and understanding of our school. Thank you 

to parents – our parent survey was overwhelmingly positive and we are so grateful for 

your support.  

 

Finally, our biggest thanks is extended to our children.  They thoroughly demonstrated 

our values and were all keen to speak with the inspectors at every opportunity.  We are 

so proud of them. 

 

There is a period of time now whilst the report is prepared by Ofsted and we will share 

it with you when we can. 

 

I hope everyone has a restful weekend.  

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

Karen Grant  

Headteacher  
 
 
 

 


